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A message from the President  
 
Hi everyone and welcome to the March/April edition of 
Just Cruising! I hope everyone had a happy and safe Easter 
and you haven’t eaten too much chocolate!! 
 
As you would all be aware we had our AGM in March, 
thank you to everyone that came along to support the club 
it was greatly appreciated. We had a few positional 
changes with a combination of some new members elected 
into the committee and a return of an old member (no pun 
intended!). I look forward to working with the new 
committee for this upcoming year. Also a big thank you 
goes to the committee members not returning, their 
contribution over the past years has been crucial in the 
running of the club and takes a lot of time, work and 
dedication to ensure everything runs smoothly.  For myself 
personally, I find it a great honour to have been elected as 
the next president of this fantastic club. It’s because of you, 
the members that we are able to have such a fun group 
and I hope to keep the good times coming!!  
 
The new events team have already been hard at work on 
the upcoming events for this year.  I am really looking 
forward to what they have in store for us. If the last few 
events are any indication on what’s coming it should be a 
great year! Thanks to the events team and congrats to 
those involved in organising the last few cruises!! Don’t forget 
 you can host a cruise at any time you like or if you have any 
 cruise ideas, just speak to Chris! 
 
Anyway enough of me jabbering, I hope you enjoy the rest of this newsletter and please be safe on 
the roads while you enjoy driving your beasts!! 
 
Regards 
Brett Moseley 
President  

March / April 2019 
 

General Meetings 
7:30pm 

Every 2nd Wednesday  
of the Month 

THE OAKDEN CENTRAL 

Corner of Fosters Road & 

Hilltop Drive, Oakden, SA 

Contact Us 

 

FPV & XR Car Club of SA Inc 

PO Box 56, Ingle Farm 

SA 5098 

 

0458 371 575 

 

 

info@fpvxrclub.com.au 

 

www.fpvxrclub.com.au 

 

FPV & XR Car Club –SA 

Incorporated  
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Old Skool ‘n New Age – 16th March 
Hosted by Brett Moseley 
  

Arriving at the usual early meet time of 6:30am at Castle 

Plaza Edwardstown, we had a great turnout of 11 cars. 

After a brief chat we headed off to Morphett Vale so we 

could arrive and set up.  

We had a slight change of route due to the lovely 

roadworks at Darlington which ended up being a great way 

to go, so we will remember that in future! 

We arrived at the oval just before 7am which gave us 

plenty of time to set up. After a slight change in display we 

were all set up and cleaning away. Once we were finished 

it gave us a chance to step back and admire how good our 

display looked with the new marquee, flags and table 

covers that we have recently purchased.  We had some 

great comments throughout the day on how good we 

looked. We had fantastic weather which in turn brought a 

lot of people through the gate. All throughout the day we 

had people coming up to talk to us and enquiring about 

the club etc, so that was a very positive sign.  

After a drone incident we just relaxed for the rest of the 

day until it was time for the Trophy presentation. 

Congratulations to Sue for getting TOP 15 trophies for both 

her Mustang and GT, we were also lucky enough to pick up 

the TOP CLUB trophy also!! 

After we all ed up, we said our goodbyes and set off on our 

journey home.  

Thank you to all that helped and made it a great day, its greatly appreciated!! 
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Kegel Bowling, 31st March 

Hosted by Connor Moseley 

A cloudy sky worried the nine cars that showed up at Munno Para shopping 

centre to begin the Kegel bowling cruise. It was a great turn out with a great 

bunch of people to lead on my first cruise, being at the front of the pack was 

a fun for a change. We took the back streets through the hills and made our 

way to Tanunda where Terry from the Kegel Bowling Club welcomed us and 

introduced us to the game, all its rules and scoring.  

After all members had played a round we decided to set up for lunch. With 

the help of a few members we had a marquee set up and two tables full of 

food. Everyone chipped in and brought either something savoury or sweet to 

put on the table. With home baked goods, meat platters, chicken and salads 

everyone had a plate full of food and a full stomach by the end of it.  

When lunch was finished we headed back inside and had another round of 

bowling. By end of it we had a tie, Sean Malone and Chris Field both scoring a 

whopping 39 for only two rounds (the scoring was a bit different to 10 pin 

bowling).  

We then packed up and made our way to the Lyndoch bakery (after being informed by Mr Wadham about 

half price ice creams). The members enjoyed iced and hot coffees, milkshakes, cakes and of course ice 

creams. This was where the journey ended for the Kegel Bowling Cruise as everyone made their own way 

home. 

A big thank you for everyone that joined me on the cruise and for bringing something to share for lunch. It 

was a great day out with an awesome group of people. 
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Ferries Cruise – 7th April  

Hosted by Peter and Helen Wadham 

We started off early at Tea Tree Plaza with 10 cars.  The Minetts arrived and Trudy was 

suitably dressed for our “fairies” cruise, only to find out it was a “ferries” cruise not a 

“fairies” cruise (but she looked very nice!!)  

We wound our way through the Adelaide Hills via Chain of Ponds, Gumeracha, 

Birdwood, Tungkillo, Palmer and onto the Mannum Foreshore for a delicious morning 

tea full of Helen’s goodies. 

 After a short stop at Mannum we headed to the ferries for our first crossing. It 

was then onto Purnong where we had to wait for a short time because the ferry 

could only take 8 cars.  Our next stop was at Walker Flat, again we needed 2 

ferries to accommodate our numbers.  From Walker Flat we drove on to Swan 

Reach where we all enjoyed a delicious lunch at the Swan Reach Hotel and 

admired the great river views.   

The roads we travelled along were in very good condition and we covered 311 

kms altogether. On our way home several of us visited the Lyndoch Bakery for 

the second week in a row, then all headed home on our separate ways.  

All in all we had an awesome day and we thank all the members who came and made it such a good day.    

P.S. Lyndoch Bakery still has half price ice-creams!!!  
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Easter Breakfast – 21st April 

Hosted by Robyn and Brett Moseley 

With rain imminent the destination was changed the night before from Hazelwood Park to the good old 

faithful Thorndon Park where protection from the rain was supplied by the huge shelter there.  With Brett 

and Robyn already at the destination, Paul and Trudy met the 7 cars at Bunnings Parafield to lead them up 

to Thorndon Park.  Of course it didn’t rain while we enjoyed our breakfast (only when we were setting up) 

but the shelter did keep us warm and sheltered from the wind.   

The Easter bunny had already been by the time everyone turned up and left us all treats on the table to 

enjoy.  Everyone helped cook the BBQ Breakfast and we all sat down and filled our bellies with lots of 

bacon, eggs, sausages and the normal breakfast trimmings.  We even had dessert after breakfast with 

Gorgeous Bunny Butt cup cakes, slices and delicious cake balls.  Of course the hot cross buns were 

forgotten but everyone got to take some home to enjoy later (we were so full anyway!) 

Congratulations to Helen Wadham for winning   

the “Easter Hat” competition, it wasn’t a hard 

decision, seriously who couldn’t go past an 

Easter Ford hat.   

We hope everyone enjoyed themselves and 

thanks for coming!  
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Entertainment Books 2019/2020 

The 2019/2020 Entertainment books are now available, what a great 

way to support the club and get a book full of vouchers as well.   

This year the books are $70.  Follow the link here 

www.entebook.com.au/163m123 or speak to Robyn to order one. 

 

Footy Tipping 2019 

Well we’re well and truly into the season!  Well done to Dennis who in 
round 2 got every tip right and earnt himself a bonus point! Then in 
round 6 five members got all tips right and they all earnt themselves a 
bonus point. 

 

All Ford Day – a date has been set  

We are delighted to officially confirm that the 2019 All Ford Day SA 
event will be held on Sunday 22nd September 2019!  Mark it in 
your diaries and start getting those polishing clothes out.  The All 
Ford Day are looking for some more sponsors, sponsor packages 
are available if you know if anyone might be interested. 

Sponsorship Packages 

Sponsorship packages are now available, if you would like to Sponsor the club or know anyone that 

would please see Robyn for all the information.  It would be great to get some more sponsors on 

board.  Packages start from $300 and we can customise a package to anyone’s needs. 

 

Autobarn BBQ – 20th July 

We have a date locked in for a Fundraiser BBQ at Autobarn Elizabeth.  This is a good opportunity to 

fundraise a few dollars and also get our name out there and attract new members.  Stay tuned for 

more details. 

Cadbury Fundraising  

We have boxes of mixed Freddo and Caramellos available to sell for fundraising at $60 per box.  We 

are looking at updating the trailer and would like to raise some money for new artwork on it.  Speak 

to Robyn or Helen if you can sell a box or two, your help is much appreciated. 

  

http://www.entebook.com.au/163m123
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Club Sponsors  

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Club  Supporters 
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Torqueing Points 

Welcome to our New Members…… 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Some Handy Info from Paul…. 
For 9 years I have put up with my 
drink bottles & cans falling over 
in the FG console cup holders.  
This attachment is available on 
Ebay for around $25 including 
postage.  It adds height between 
the two cup holders. It also 
doubles as a change holder, and 
is available with a solid top, push 
fit so easily removed for a car 
show.  
Problem solved.  

Michael Foster John and Lynne 

I think we all know a  

few of these……. 

Even though she’s 

away Sue is still 

showing off her pride 

and joy.  She recently 

participated in the 

Roma Easter Street 

Parade. 

Welcome back to Ben who has been 

MIA for a few months thanks to a 

broken heel.  

Our thoughts are with John Moyle and 

his family.  His son Shane and his 

Fiancé Pip were recently involved in a 

nasty accident on the way home from 

Melbourne.  We all wish them both a 

speedy recovery. 
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Membership Profiles  
 

This newsletter we get to know Chris and Juanita Field, members since March 2018….. 
   

 Chris Field Juanita Field 

Do you have any children Yes, Daughter Jordan and son Cameron 

Do you have a nickname? Big Unit Wife/Woman/Wench 

What Suburb do you live in? Somerton Park  

What do you do for a living? General Manager / Director at 
Kemp Propulsion Systems 

Commercial / Contract Manager 

What FPV, XR vehicle do you 
own? 

FGX XR8 and a BFMk11 XR8 
 

What is your ultimate dream 
car? 

FPV GT-F 351 BMW X3 Msport 

How old were you when you got 
your license? 

16 and 9 months 16 and 9 months 

What was your first car? Do you 
have any favourite memories of 
the car? 

XB GS Ford Ute 
 

What other cars have you 
owned? Any funny stories? 

Datsun SSS, EF Falcon, Ford Telstar, EL Falcon Ghia, EL Falcon XR6, 
AU3 Falcon XR8, BMX 323i, FG G6E Turbo, SZ Ford Territory 
Titanium.   Current cars, BMW X3 MSport, Ford Ranger XLT, FGX 
XR8, BFMk11 XR8. Not really any funny stories except to this day I 
don’t understand why I bought a Datsun when I was 18. 

How did you become involved 
with the Car Club? 

Was in one when we lived in Sydney when the kids were smaller, 
now they are grown up time to do some things we want to do. 

What would be / was or is your 
favourite cruise or club event? 

My favourite cruise is along the coast South of Sydney near 
Wollongong where they shoot all the new car adverts on the new 
bridge which goes over the ocean. It goes through a National Park 
first with some really great high speed corners. 

Do you have any hobbies or 
special interests? 

Golf when I get some time Scrapbooking 

Where is your favourite place to 
holiday? 

Scotland Italy 

Do you play or are you involved 
in any sporting activities? 

Golf   Yoga 

What footy team do you follow? Canberra Raiders Manly 

What is your favourite saying or 
comment? 

Get real Seriously 
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Favourite Movie? Fast & Furious Original 
 

Favourite Music / Band? ACDC Billy Joel 

Favourite TV Show? Strike Back MKR 

Do you have any pets? No No 

What is the funniest thing that’s 
happened to you? 

Got my tie caught in a paper 
shredder at work once. 

Driving in general. 

Do you have a pet hate? Motorists that sit on 50 ks  
on 60 ks roads in Adelaide 

People calling at 6pm at night 

I have always enjoyed having cars. I don’t seem to keep them long as I get bored with them quickly. I 
must say having had the FGX XR8 Blown 335KW its hard to get bored with this. Still trying to master all 
of its raw power once that supercharger kicks in. It’s a real handful, but by far the best car I have ever 
had. Juanita's BMW X3 Msport is also a very fun car to drive with its 3 litre twin turbo engine. It is great 
to be involved in a car club again and this one has a good feel and a good social nature with people 
having fun, which is what it is all about. 
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Committee Members 
 

President:   Brett Moseley 

Vice President:   Peter Wadham 

Secretary:   Robyn Moseley 

Treasurer:   Helen Wadham 

Events Coordinator:  Chris Field 

Events 1:   Paul Minett 

Events 2:   Connor Moseley 

All Ford Day Rep:  Paul Minett 

    Kim Malone 

    Sean Malone 

Editor:    Robyn Moseley 

Website Manager:  Sean Malone 

Catering Officer:  Vacant 

Want to advertise in the Newsletter? 
 
$20 will buy you quarter of a page for you to advertise 
anything you wish to sell or promote.  Email Robyn at 
info@fpvxrclub.com.au and she can help you out with 
any requests you have. 

 
 
From the Editor 
Thank you for reading the 2019 March / April Edition of the FPV & XR Car Club of SA’s Newsletter, 
Just Cruising. If you have any articles, photos, advertisements you would like to see in the 
newsletter, please email them to me at info@fpvxrclub.com.au and I will get them into the 
newsletter as soon as possible.  Don’t forget to get your membership profiles back to me too. 
Many thanks 
Robyn Moseley, Editor 

 
 
Our Reason for Being 

The FPV & XR Car Club SA is committed to providing a quality family 
orientated social club for those who enjoy driving their FPV, XR, 
Tickford, Ford Performance and specific Ford Heritage Vehicles, making 
new friends and having fun.  The club welcomes all friendly like-minded 
people with similar interests. 

Upcoming Events 
 
 

 

Sunday  
26th May 
Go Karts 

Tailem Bend 

 

 

Sunday  
9th July 

Milang Cruise 
 

 

Sunday 
 30th July 

Treasure Hunt 
 

 
 
 

-Don’t forget to RSVP! -  
YES OR NO 

-  All cruises are subject to change - 

mailto:info@fpvxrclub.com.au

